CONSTRUCTION NOTICE/TRAFFIC ADVISORY
PROJECT NO. 04340-2017

Admirals Road Safety Improvements — Hallowell to Maplebank Roads

The Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure is undertaking upgrades to improve the safety of the
Admirals Road corridor between Hallowell Road and Maplebank Road. The work will be completed by Jacob
Bros Construction and include road widening, sidewalk installation, Capital Regional District trail, improved
access and turning lanes at Hallowell Road, improved corridor lighting, pedestrian crosswalk, and traffic
signal at Maplebank Road.

Traffic Impacts

There will be minor interruptions on Admirals Road and adjoining roads within the construction zone for
the duration of this project. Local residential and business access will remain open during construction with
occasional minor, notified interruptions. Weekly updates will be sent out in advance, advising of the
nature and hours of work along with any potential impacts to traffic with the projects work area.

Pedestrian and Cyclist Access
Pedestrian and cyclist access will be maintained along Admirals Road.

General questions regarding the Project should be directed to:
MoTI| Representative — Robert Lovestrom— (604) 880-3129

Location: Admirals Road between Hallowell and Maplebank Roads. Please see sketch below.

Hours of work: Mondays to Saturdays 7am to 7pm with traffic lane closures occurring outside of 6am
to 9am and 3pm to 7pm.

Duration: August 2017 — November 2017.
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JACOB BROS. CONSTRUCTION — PHONE 1-604-541-0303
Dwayne Grant — Project Manager — (250) 480-9696



